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6 November 2017 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

JOIN OUR CLASS DOJO 

 

We have replaced our “Smilies” scheme with a new online system called “Class Dojo” to record 

your child’s rewards.  The advantage of this is that parents will be able to join the Class Dojo 

to see how well their child is achieving in school.  Parents can connect to the Class Dojo via 

the app or online – see attached invitation for instructions.  You can adjust the settings to 

manage notifications.  Children will continue to receive Bronze, Silver and Gold Awards.   

There may be occasions when staff wish to share a particularly outstanding piece of work with 

you. Please note that the purpose of the Class Dojo messaging tool is to share the children’s 

work.  Normal lines of communication should be used to talk to staff about any other matters.   

Thank you. 

 

 

MRS J ADLINGTON 

DEPUTY HEADTEACHER 
 

 


